
Hello everyone! 

I hope you have had a lovely Easter holidays and 

enjoyed the sunshine.  

 

This week I spent some 

time in the garden, 

helping Mrs Ainslie to 

paint her garden 

chairs and table. It was 

hard work! 

 

 

 

Then I relaxed with some 

Cosmic Kids Yoga on 

Youtube. 

 

 

 

On Easter Weekend, we did some baking. We melted 

chocolate and mixed it with cereal to make some 

Easter Nests. 

  

  

  

  

  

 



Because I had been so 

good, I got an Easter egg! It 

was very tasty. 

 

 

 

 

 

Then we planned for our new topic on ‘Growing’. 

Can you think of some things that grow? We rang 

Mrs Ainslie’s Mummy to ask for some photos that 

show how much growing Mrs Ainslie has done 

(and how much she likes a good Easter egg!) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are all doing a wonderful job of being Stay at 

home Superheroes! Mrs Ainslie, Mrs English, Mrs 

Dixon and I are all missing you and hoping to see 

you again soon.  

 

Lots of love, 

Bearemy and Mrs Ainslie  

 

 

This is me! Can you 

guess how old I am 

in this picture?  

Mrs Ainslie 

 


